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BOTHWELL-TRUMAN LAKE PHYSICIAN EARNS BOARD CERTIFICATION 
 

WARSAW – Dr. Sarah See (Taylor), a family medicine physician 
at Bothwell Health Center-Truman Lake, has earned board 
certification in family practice by the American Board of Family 
Medicine.  
 
See, a native of Warsaw, received her medical degree from the 
University of Missouri - Kansas City School of Medicine and 
completed her residency at the University of Missouri-Kansas 
City, Truman Medical Clinic- Lakewood.  
 
To achieve board certification, Dr. See had to demonstrate exceptional expertise in 
meeting the exacting standards established in the specialty of family medicine. 
 
“Completing my certification was important to me in my work as a family medicine 
physician at Bothwell Health Center - Truman Lake,” said Dr. See. “I want to provide the 
highest level of medical knowledge and professionalism to my patients.” 
 
As a family medicine physician, Dr. See provides health treatment and wellness 
services to people of all ages.  
 
“We’d like to congratulate Dr. See on earning her board certification in family practice,” 
said John Dawes, president and chief executive officer of Bothwell Regional Health 
Center. “Dr. See has been a welcome addition to Bothwell Health Center – Truman 
Lake, and we are very happy to have her.” 

Dr. See joined Bothwell Health Center -Truman Lake in August 2011.  

# # # 

Bothwell Health Center - Truman Lake offers primary care, therapy, women’s health and 
radiology services with extended hours of 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. The Truman Lake center also 
features state-of-the-art technology with digital x-ray and the area’s first CT scan. The 

 



center is located at 1765 Commercial St. in Warsaw.  For more information, visit the 
web site at www.brhc.org. 


